
As the tangible outcomes of the project "SEEDS:
Substance of circular Economy concept as Efficacious
Determinant for the development of succesful
entrepreneurship" - SEEDS m-learning solution for

startuppers and SEEDS Recognition and validation OER -

are now ready and available in English, the next steps for

partners is to organise the external piloting of the m-

learning solution and of the Open Education Resources

among representatives of the target groups.

The external piloting of the two Intellectual Outputs of

the project must be organised by each organisation

partner in the SEEDS project from April to August 2022,

with 40 startuppers from each partner network (240

people in total). 
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On 3rd of April 2022, Quarter Mediation

organised in Assen, the Netherlands, the

first Pilot activity for the SEEDS project,

with the participation of 20 people from

the project target group. The main aim of

the pilot event was to validate the "SEEDS

m-learning solution for start uppers

consisting of six modules" and the "SEEDS

Recognition and validation OER".

The feedback received from the participnts

at the end of the pilot activity was excellent

and it was a clear confirmation of the

validity and usefulness of the mLearning

solutions and of the final version of the

modules in English. By taking part in this

pilot activity, the participants have

increased their awareness on validation

with the use of the guide and had also

validated their own skills and competences

against “A sense of initiative and

responsible entrepreneurship” competence

with the use of the new created tools.

pilot activities

On 6th of May 2022, BEST organised in

Vienna, Austria, a hybrid transnational

project meeting. The meeting was an

opportunity for partners to discuss the

progress of the project.  As all the

project outcomes are now available in

English and after peer review they will

be also translated in partners'

languages and uploaded on the

SEEDS online platform, during the

meeting the representatives of the

organisations partners in the SEEDS

project agreed on the next steps for

the succesful completion of the

project.

The next transnational project

meetings are planned to be organised

in Italy, on 29th and 30th of

September, and in The Netherlands,

on 24th and 25th of November 2022. 

project meetings

To keep track on the project progress
and with the educational materials
we are currently working to develop,
visit the Project Website and follow
us on Facebook and on LinkedIn. 

https://seeds.erasmus.site/
https://www.facebook.com/SEEDS.eu
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/seedsproject

